
From: Frances Bentley  
Sent: 21 July 2023 16:44 
To: Planning 
Subject: Maygrove walk/Wilderness walk 2023/2335/T 
 
Dear Camden,  
 
I note that you have revised the plan for removal of trees and pruning of trees 
on Maygrove Walk / Maygrove Wilderness walk.  I have some concerns I wish 
to raise before the devastation of the natural life of this protected stretch of 
land.  
 
I note that you are not taking comments, but have given this address to write 
with any further points of concern. 
 
Looking at your map of trees to be culled/pruned, I note the following: 
 
Tree 15 is not in fact touching the new development building and therefore 
does not need pruning 
Tree 17 does not need such excessive pruning 
Tree 18 is not obstructing the pavement path and does not need pruning 
Tree 20 - agreed  
Tree 21 is not touching the building and therefore does not need pruning 
Tree 23 - agreed 
Tree 29 - agreed 
Tree 33 - tree is not touching the building and therefore does not need 
pruning  
Tree 37 - agreed 
Tree 42 - agreed 
Tree 44 - does not overhang the pavement path and does not need pruning 
Tree 46 - does not touch the new development building and does not 
need pruning 
 
 
However the tree on the pavement opposite 160 Maygrove Road does need 
attention and pruning, but is not included in your plan. 
 
 
Thank you for reading my concerns 
Kind regards 



Frances Bentley 
150 Maygrove Road. 
 


